
The web-based research course is free for all Portuguese doctors!

Dear Colleagues, 
On the occasion of the 98th EGPRN Meeting to be 
held in Porto, Portugal “The International Web-based 
Course on Research in Primary Health Care” online 
modules are offered to all Portuguese free of charge.
The course is suitable for general practitioners and oth-
er primary care doctors and other healthcare related 
professionals interested in research and it is designed
•	 To help participants to design a research question.
•	 To give participants a basic understanding of re-

search methods and biostatistics.
•	 To give practical experience of development of 

study protocols and applications for research 
funding.

•	 To give practical experience of use of computers 
for database manipulation, use of spread-sheets 
and statistical analysis.

You can obtain the full certificate 
after completing the online 

modules and participat-
ing in a final workshop 

where you will be 
asked to make a 
brief presentation 
of your own pro-
ject of research 
(max 10 slides - 10 
minutes) at the EG-

PRN Porto Meeting. 
After your presenta-

tion there will be a discussion with the course modera-
tors and the other participants
You can join the EGPRN Porto Meeting to do your final 
research project presentation and get your certificate. 
EGPRN offers a reduced registration, it is only €100 for 
the web-based course presenters.
The EGPRN Porto meeting will be held at the The Fac-
ulty of Medicine of the University of Porto (FMUP) be-
tween 9-12 May 2024. 
Please let us know of your intention to make a pres-
entation at the upcoming Porto meeting until 2 Feb-
ruary 2024 by writing to office@egprn.org and we will 
reserve a spot for you. You will later be expected to 
upload your abstract by 11 February.
Please consider this great opportunity to take the 
course free of charge. You do not need to make a 
presentation right away but if you do you can also join 
us at reduced rates. Please consider sharing this mes-
sage with your Portuguese colleagues.
To enroll on the course free of charge please follow the 
link below.
https://bit.ly/pt-egprn
Kind Regards,
On behalf of the 
Scientific Committee
Ferdinando Petrazzuoli,
Shlomo Vinker,
Mehmet Ungan
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